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Tuesday 16th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of 2A Students, 
 
As you are aware, your child’s teacher for Term 1 has been Miss McLean. Miss McLean has been at 
Alexandria Park Community School in a temporary capacity. A selection panel has recently appointed 
a new permanent member of staff at Alexandria Park Community School. This role will commence 
at the beginning of Term 2.  
 
We understand the importance of maintaining consistency for 2A students and we are excited to 
announce that Mr Lachlan Guthrie (a new permanent appointment to APCS) will be able to teach the 
class for the remainder of the year. He will ensure that he continues to implement existing teaching 
and learning programs and also build positive relationships with students, parents and the community.  
 
 

Transition Plan 

Term 1 Week 7 Mr Lachlan Guthrie accepted a permanent position at Alexandria Park 
Community School 
 

Term 1 Week 8  Letter sent advising change of teacher 
Mr Lachlan Guthrie will attend Alexandria Park Community School to 
meet staff and students  
 

Term 1 Week 9  Mr Lachlan Guthrie will attend a planning day with Stage One Team 
 

Term 1 Week 10 Miss McLean’s final day as 2A’s teacher will be Thursday 1st April  
 

 
Mr Guthrie will work closely with our Stage One Team and be supported in his role by Miss Mancell 
(Assistant Principal Curriculum) and Mr Pittman (Assistant Principal Well-being). 2A will continue 
to work with Ms Campisi (Music) and Miss Rucshen (library) each week. If you have any concerns 
please contact Diane Fetherston or Lucy Smith on 9698 1967. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Diane Fetherston      Lucy Smith 
Principal       Rel. Deputy Principal 
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